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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 4, 1976 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JACK MARSH 

FROM: JIM CONNORJC: C: 

The President reviewed your memorandum of September 3 
concerning The Hebert event on September 16 and made the 
following notation: 

''With combination I am doubtful about attending. 
Message seems preferable." 

Please follow-up with appropriate action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 
Jerry Jones 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 3, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: JACK 

The Hebert event is September and is sponsored by 
the Washington Chapter of the Force Association. 
It will be held in the Caucus Room of the Cannon 
Building from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

You should be aware that because of his length of 
service and prestige, Eddie will be the principal 
honoree; however, there will be two other retiring 
Members from the House Armed Services Committee who 
are also being honored by the reception. They are 
Bill Randall and Floyd Hicks. 

At this point, there is no awareness of Presidential 
interest. I have talked with a member of the Air 
Force Chapter and indicated we were making an inquiry 
because you may wish to send a message or other 
saluation. 

cc: Dick Cheney 
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